
PRESS RELEASE 
 
Il Sole 24 ORE: Marino Vago appointed as new director 
 
Milan, 14 March 2008 - At its meeting today, the Board of Directors co-opted Marino Vago 
as a non-executive director of the Company and President of the Internal Control & Audit 
Committee. 
The addition to the Board of Directors follows the resignation of Matteo Colaninno as director 
and as president of the Internal Control & Audit Committee. 
This appointment, made with a view to continuity, will not cause any material changes in the 
present top-management set up. 
The Board thus consists of 14 directors, of which 12 non-executive, including Marino Vago. 
Born in 1955, Marino Vago lives in Varese and is CEO of Vago SpA of Busto Arsizio, a 
company active in textile ennobling. In Confindustria – the Confederation of Italian Industry 
– he has been a member of the Council since June 1997 and of the Executive Board since 
May 2002. Since 2004 he has been Vice President responsible for “Organisation and 
Association Marketing”. 
He is also a director of: 
- Banca Popolare Commercio e Industria SpA 
- Cofiva SpA - Varese – an investment company 
- Industria e Università Srl - Varese – an investment company 
- Promindustria SpA - Varese – a real estate company 
- Università Carlo Cattaneo - LIUC (a university) – Castellanza 
 
The resumé of the new director and President of the Internal Control & Audit Committee is 
available on the Company’s website (www.gruppoilsole24ore.com), in the Investors section. 
 
As at the date of his appointment, Marino Vago did not own any equity interest in Il Sole 24 
Ore SpA. 
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